



Paris, February 21, 2019

Dear Mr President,

Since the process and the timeline for the Paris 2024 additional sports proposal was announced in October 2018, the Paris 2024 Sports Department has conducted thorough discussions and analysis.

After careful consideration, the Paris 2024 Executive team has reached a final decision and we regret to inform you that, on this occasion, your sport has not been selected to be put forward to the IOC to become part of the Olympic Games Paris 2024 sports programme.

We wish you a successful continuation with the ongoing growth and development of your sport in France and across the world and remain available should you wish to explore further engagement and legacy opportunities around your sport at the Olympic Games Paris 2024, and across the French territory.

Yours sincerely,

Jean-Philippe Gatien Paris2024 Sports Director